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October 30th, 2023 
 
Dear Community Service Provider: 
 
Coordinated Family Care, Middlesex County’s Care Management Organization (CMO), is 
making available $67,697.70 to community-based service providers who are interested 
in expanding/enhancing/creating services in the following areas of need: 

Suicide Prevention & Supportive Services: Highlighting community awareness of the 
subject while creating safe spaces that offer youth and families support in various ways. 

I/DD Social/Recreational Programming: Inclusive services focusing on expressive arts 
with emphasis on social interactions, and movement when applicable, for varied abilities 
or needs. 

Equity, Diversity, & Inclusion: Level the playing field by creating and enhancing access 
and cohesive services for youth and families of color within our systems. 
 
Health Care Systems as Social Determinants of Health to Improve the Overall Well-
Being of Families: Expand healthcare coverage/access by increasing provider 
availability, while intensifying the quality of care in the community. 
 
Food Insecurity: Bridging a gap with local food banks or pantries to enhance their ability 
to include and serve more of the county while being able to also directly identify and 
serve CSOC families in need. 
 
Applicants may apply within every category, as well as a combination of the areas of 
need, Programming must take place in Middlesex County. Currently funded DCF 
services/programs are excluded. 
 

*Only electronic submissions accepted! 
 

*Complete the Proposal Application:  
https://forms.office.com/r/DpFUDhDrT6 

 

 &  
 

*Send Proposal Documents/Material Submissions To: 
ResourceDevelopmentFunding@coordinatedfamilycare.org 

https://forms.office.com/r/DpFUDhDrT6
mailto:ResourceDevelopmentFunding@coordinatedfamilycare.org
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Coordinated Family Care (CFC) is a non-profit organization dedicated to assisting 
children with emotional, social, developmental, substance abuse, and behavioral needs.  
As the Care Management Organization, CFC uses the Wraparound model of care to 
design a plan specific to a child’s individual strengths and complex needs. The 
wraparound model of care is an approach that is child-centered, family driven, and 
community based.  Emphasis is placed on the strengths of the child, family, and 
community. The priority is to keep children in their schools, at home, and in their 
communities. 
 
A non-mandatory Technical Assistance Session will be offered to allow for Q&A’s along 
with review of the application guidelines. (Zoom Registration Required) 
*December, 15th, 2022, from 2-3:00 pm 
Zoom Registration & Link:  
https://coordinatedfamilycare-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZItcO-
rrTsiHtU5J2X0A8rsPseENavjBvQv 
  
The success of our efforts to help children and families is greatly dependent upon our 
ability to develop new or enhance community-based services. The current areas of need 
have been identified as: Suicide Prevention & Supportive Services, Equity, Diversity, 
& Inclusion, I/DD Social Recreational Programming, Health Care Systems as Social 
Determinants of Health to Improve the Overall Well-Being of Families, and Food 
Insecurities. CFC is excited to provide these funds, and to help meet the needs of 
Middlesex County families.  
 
Please complete the application via the link and submit the proposal documents to the 
email address above by the January 2nd, 2024, 5:00 pm deadline. Also note that available 
funding is based on the NJ CSOC approval and can be changed at any time.  
 
For further information, please contact the Resource Development Manager: 
Lisa Murray-Williams, via email at lmurray-williams@coordinatedfamilycare.org 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Jarrett Lynn      Lisa Murray-Williams 
 
Jarrett Lynn, LSW     Lisa Murray-Williams, MS 
Chief Operating Officer     Resource Development Manager 
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